Adie and I want to give
you a quick update. After
a trip to the visa office in
San Francisco, a couple
weeks of waiting, and A
LOT of prayers we've
finally heard back from
the French Embassy.
They've granted our
family the visas needed to
move to Martinique this

October! We have purchased our tickets
and our departure date is set for October
19th!

We want to say thank you so much for all
the prayers! They made a difference and
we are truly grateful!

If you would, please continue to
pray with us as we enter the next
phase of our transition. We have a
lot to accomplish in a very little bit
of time. We need to pack a
container out of Macon, GA the
second week of October, then fly
down to Martinique where we'll
start right away finding suitable
lodging and a reliable vehicle. We
also need special prayer for a
certificate that would allow us tax-
free status on all our belongings.
Potentially, this could save

thousands of dollars.
The next month will
be filled with much
planning, organizing,
purchasing of
supplies, and saying
goodbye to family
and friends. We are
prepared for it to be
an emotional and

uncertain time but we
are looking forward to what God has for us
in Martinique!

Again, thank you for your prayers,
faithfulness, and support. @ We are very
grateful for you all!




